MARCH eNOTES

A Note from ACSC Chairman Robin Morley:
Dear ACSC Presidents,

We are already half way thru March and we all know what April brings! Spring SOS is
right around the corner. We hope that you are sharing our e-notes with your officers,
board members and certainly passing along to your membership any pertinent
information.

We will be celebrating our 35th anniversary of ACSC while at Spring Safari and also at
our Summer Workshop hosted by the Rock Hill Shag Club.

Below you will find an invitation for a drop-in to celebrate...Please join us as we
celebrate!

You ARE INVITED TO ATTEND - Tuesday, April 30th - 1pm to 5pm

A Drop in to honor the 5 charter clubs that signed the by-laws to make the Association of
Carolina Shag Clubs an official organization. This signing took place in Columbia in February
1984 at a party held at St. Nicks hosted by the Columbia Shag Club The charter clubs initialing
the by-laws into effect that day were Columbia, Charleston, Greenville, N. Atlanta and Rock

Hill.

An invitation to all and any shag club members to drop by the back deck of HOTO"s on Tuesday
April 30, 2019 for good conversation, friendship and celebrating the history of the group. This is
the 35 anniversary of the forming of the ACSC.

The event is hosted by the Columbia/Rock Hill shag clubs. Cash bar available, good
conversation, friends and I'm sure some music and dancing will be involved.

I hope to see you there!

Ron

(Footnote; N. Atlanta and Atlanta merged later to become Shag Atlanta. Winnsboro, SC
also initialed the by-laws, but were later defunct.)

Regards,
Robin Morley



ACSC Chairman
828-443-5995
rsmorley55@hotmail.com

A Note from ACSC Vice Chairman Lisa Caveny:

The countdown to Spring SOS is ticking fast! | hope that each of you found beach
accomodations without any issues. As we all know, Spring SOS brings to Ocean Drive
so many wonderful dancers with condo and hotel rooms filling up fast. There were a
couple of condos at Ocean Bay still showing up on VRBO this week. The warmer
temperatures are just beginning and April/May will be the kick off of "beach season."

Shag Clubs are still submitting updates for 2019 Officers, Dance Venues and Party
Information. Please go to www.shagdance.com and submit any needed changes to
your Club Information.

The 2019 Past President's Pin & Certificate Form can be found online under the Form
Section of the ACSC Binder. Please make sure to honor those who have served
before you.

Amazing that something so small can mean so much!

SOS Cards: Your next deadline to send a check to SOS and the data form to Wanda
Cavin is....... April 1, 2019
"Sales Procedure for ACSC Shag Clubs" is attached for your reference.
The discounted rate for those that purchase from a shag club is $30.

SOS Parade: This event occurs on the last Saturday of Spring SOS - May 04, 2019 at
lpm.

This is the 25th Anniversary with the parade theme:

"25th Anniversary Silver Gala...Can't Stop The

Feeling"

What a great time of fellowship for those shag clubs that work together
in creating, designing and

building parade floats that are crowd pleasers!

If you should have questions, please email Donnie Schultz at
sosparade@shagdance.com

We all look forward to seeing you on a dance floor very soon!

Lisa Caveny



ACSC Vice Chairman and your entire ACSC Board Team (Robin, Lisa, Becky, Cecil and
Ken)

(803) 984-4144

acscvicechairman@gmail.com




